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      July 15, 2019 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The Nassau County Department of Human Services, Office of Youth Services has announced a Request for 
Proposals (RFP SS0715-1936). 
 

The purpose of the RFP is to provide Nassau County with proposals and recommendations for Youth 
Development Services for the areas of Woodmere, Hempstead, Manhasset/Great Neck, Uniondale, Long Beach, 
Hicksville, Roslyn, Bellmore/Merrick, Freeport, and surrounding communities. 
 

This Request for Proposals can be viewed at https://app.nassaucountyny.gov/Purchasing/eProc/.  Registered 
vendors can access this RFP at https://eproc.nassaucountyny.gov/.  Application packages may also be obtained 
by emailing a request to Dana.Boylan@hhsnassaucountyny.us.  Any questions regarding this RFP must be in 
writing and should be addressed to:  
 
Dana R. Boylan, Esq. 
Executive Director,  
Nassau County Office of Youth Services, Department of Human Services 
60 Charles Lindbergh Blvd.  
Uniondale, NY 11553 
Dana.Boylan@hhsnassaucountyny.us. 
(516) 227-7115  
 

Only eligible Not-for-Profit Organizations may apply.  An original and six (6) typewritten copies of the signed 
application should be mailed to the Department of Human Services, Office of Youth Services, 60 Charles 
Lindbergh Blvd. Uniondale NY, 11553 and must be received no later than Midnight on Monday, August 15, 
2019.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

Dana R. Boylan, Esq. 

Executive Director 

Nassau County Office of Youth Services, Department of Human Services 
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